
The Elizabeth D. Rockwell Center on Ethics and Leadership at the
University of Houston will offer stipends to incoming graduate students
beginning in the fall of 2024 in the amount of $4000/year. Students will
be awarded the stipends based on their potential to produce exemplary
scholarship on ethics and leadership in their chosen field of study.
Students who are awarded these stipends will be expected to attend EDR
Center events when possible, and normally to meet as a cohort once per
semester to share ideas and seek constructive feedback from one
another.
Academic departments will forward qualifying applications to the
Elizabeth D. Rockwell Center for consideration. Students might indicate in
their applications if they wish to be considered for this stipend (usually on
top of other funding). 
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For more information

uh.edu/hobby/edr-center


